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I would like to express my gratitude for the support of your staff in assisting the 
department to take immediate actions to respond to this matter. Your ongoing support 
is appreciated. 

c. Sarah Thiele, Acting Deputy Minister

Sincerely,

Original signed by 

Honourable Heather Stefanson
Deputy Premier and Minister of Families


